
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          March 30, 2020 
 

The safety of our guests and our staff remains our highest priority and we are following all CDC 
and Allen County Board of Health guidelines very seriously.  
 
Effective immediately, in compliance with the recommendation by the CDC, we will be working 
with our independent optometrists to postpone and reschedule upcoming eye exams. If you 
have an eye exam scheduled with us, we will be contacting you very soon if we have not 
already done so. 
 
We strongly believe that proper vision is a necessity and are aware that many of our guests 
need vision correction to go about their daily lives, therefore our North Anthony Longe Optical 
location (3409 N. Anthony Blvd) will remain open Monday through Friday, 9AM to 5PM to allow 
for pickup of eyeglasses and contact lenses, to make eyewear repairs, and to assist guests with 
scheduling future exams. 
 
If you have been ill recently, are currently ill, or have been in close contact with a person who is 
ill, we strongly ask that you do not come to the store and please call us at (260) 484-2691. We 
will do everything we can to help resolve your vision care needs as safely and cautiously as 
possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Josh Quintana, General Manager 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


